Note regarding assertion four.

Sandgate Parish Council has answered ‘yes’ to assertion four of the Annual Governance Statement.
The 30 days’ notice requirement was surpassed and therefore the council believes that the criteria
set out by the Annual Governance Statement (included below) has been met.

“We provided proper opportunity during the year for the exercise of electors’ rights in accordance
with the requirements of the Accounts and Audit Regulations. — ‘Yes’ mean that this authority:
during the year gave all person interested the opportunity to inspect and ask questions about this

authority’s accounts.”



